
November 2024

Hello Caitlin,

Welcome to the November edition of the Casco Bay Lines enews! With
Thanksgiving just around the corner, we want to remind you about our special
holiday schedule, which is designed to help you connect with loved ones
during this festive time.

As we embrace the spirit of gratitude, we’re excited to share a new video
celebrating the wonderful moments experienced by everyone aboard our
ferries. You’re all part of the Casco Bay Lines community, and we’re grateful
for every journey together.

Holiday Schedule Reminder: Thanksgiving

On Wednesday, November 27, the car ferry to Peaks
Island will run through the 10:30 pm departure from
Portland (10:55 pm from Peaks Island).

As a reminder, the 2024 Holiday Schedule includes
schedule modifications for Thanksgiving Day
(November 28), Christmas Eve (December 24) and
Christmas (December 25). The schedules can be
found here on our website. 

Do You Have Your Pass?

Thank you to all who are utilizing our frequent rider
passes! We want to share a reminder about how to
use your pass most effectively this winter season:

All 30-day, 90-day, and Annual Passes include
the transportation of one bike and/or domestic
animal with the pass holder.
All 30-day, 90-day, and Annual Passes will be
island specific but can be used to travel to any
island.
All 30-day, 90-day and Annual Passes are non-
refundable.
If you forget your 30-day, 90-day or Annual
Pass at home, you will need to purchase a
regular-priced ticket.
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https://www.cascobaylines.com/schedules/
https://vimeo.com/1028459919?share=copy
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=flytenewmedia&nav=f6ec868d-a713-4bc9-a03c-5232c2108f14


You must show your pass to the deckhand in
order to board the boat.
Passes are non-transferable and may only be
used by the person named on the pass. Failure
to abide by this rule may result in permanent
loss of the pass.
Passes are property of CBITD and any misuse
will result in forfeiture to CBITD.

For more information, please visit our Ferry
Passenger Fares page by clicking here.

A Ferry for Everyone!

From everyday commuters to seasonal visitors, the
ferry is here for everyone, making each journey
special. Our new video celebrates all of you who
travel with us and make Casco Bay Lines what it is.
Watch below!

Thank you for choosing Casco Bay Lines. We can't
wait to see you aboard soon!
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